
From: Deborah P <scupstate55@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/24/2017 2:50:52 PM
Subject: Greenville Sheriff

Mr. Bryant I want to thank you for your public statement regarding Sheriff Lewis.
In a society that is trying to understand the terrible Sexual abuse in California and the Me Too 
response; you have showed courage and commitment to all the people of S.C. As a mother and a 
grandmother I want to say thank you sir.

Deborah Peterson
scupstate55@gmail.com
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